From: <u>Carol Rubino</u>
To: <u>Brenda Landwehr</u>

Subject: Re: Opposed to Massage Therapy Licensure Bill (HB2564)

Date: Monday, February 06, 2012 9:49:28 PM

It is my written testimony. I will bring 25 copies to the meeting on Wednesday. Thank you for your quick response.

Carol

FEET RETREAT - Reflexology for the Sole Relax and Rejuvenate Gift Certificates available Contact me at feetretreat@yahoo.com. Many Blessings and BE WELL.

From: Brenda Landwehr <Brenda.Landwehr@house.ks.gov>

To: Carol Rubino <feetretreat@yahoo.com> **Sent:** Monday, February 6, 2012 2:06 PM

Subject: RE: Opposed to Massage Therapy Licensure Bill (HB2564)

Carol, thank you for the letter. Are you wanting to speak at the hearing or is this written only testimony? We will need 25 copies of your testimony at the meeting which you can bring with you. Thank you.

Debbie Bartuccio, Committee Assistant

REPRESENTATIVE BRENDA LANDWEHR Health & Human Services Committee State Capitol 300 S.W. 10th Ave., Suite 151-S Topeka, KS 66612 785-296-7683

From: Carol Rubino [mailto:feetretreat@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 3:00 PM

To: Brenda Landwehr

Subject: Opposed to Massage Therapy Licensure Bill (HB2564)

Dear Representative Landwehr,

My name is Carol Rubino of Salina, KS. I am a massage therapist and have been in practice for the last 16years. I have recently read the Massage Therapy Licensure Bill (HB2564). I am completely opposed to licensure of massage therapy for Kansas.

I will be attending the public meeting on HB2564 at the House Committee, February 8th at 1:30pm.

I have attached my letter stating my reasons to deny HB2564. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Carol Rubino 841 S. 11th Street Salina, KS 67401